
 

 

 

Dear Stewart County High School, 

 

Welcome to the 2022-2023 school year and a special welcome to the Class of 2023! I am so 

excited to be a member of the SCHS family and to begin this new school year with you. As you 

know, our mission is to “provide a quality education for all students.” Our vision is to “become 

one of the highest performing districts in the state of Georgia.” 

 

Regardless of your scholar’s classification: Freshman, Sophomore, Junior or Senior, I’m 

hopeful that discussions have begun about post-graduation plans. Whether your scholar is going 

to college, joining the military or entering the civilian workforce immediately after high school, 

we are here to ensure they meet the requirements for graduation and are adequately prepared for 

their next stage in life. Remember, your scholar has the option to take the PSAT, SAT, ACT, 

ASVAB or a career inventory. 

 

We will strive to bridge gaps that may have been caused by days absent due to Covid 19. Please 

continuously emphasize the importance of school attendance to avoid missing instruction. We 

will meet the daily social, emotional and academic needs of your scholar. I believe our collective 

efforts will propel our scholars to reach their full potential. 

 

This year, we will be even more intentional about reading and writing for high school scholars. 

As we strive to improve literacy across all grade levels, I’m asking you to encourage reading on 

a daily basis during and away from school. Scholars should expect to see writing assignments 

throughout the curriculum in different subjects.  

 

Communication, collaboration and consistency are the three C’s that govern my role as an 

educator and administrator. Please feel free to always share any ideas and/or suggestions you 

have that will help ensure our scholars’ success in the Stewart County School District. 

 

If I can assist you in any way, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
llang@stewart.k12.ga.us 

(229) 838-4301 

Dr. Le Lang  
Principal 

Ms. Paulette White 
Assistant Principal 

15582 GA Highway 27, Lumpkin, GA 31815 
PH: 229-838-4374 


